
Ward Member Consultation Property Prospectus 2 – Disposal of The Chamberlain 
Buildings, Corporation Street, Birmingham 
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Email dated 
05/05/20 inviting 
comments by 
12/05/20. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Councillor Bore, Ladywood Ward 
responded on 10/05/20.  Councillor Bore  
commented: “I presume the disposal is on a 
leasehold basis and, if so, I can support the 
recommendations. This part of the city centre 
will be the focus of much 
investment/development opportunity in 10+ 
years” 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Hartley, Ladywood Ward has 
not responded. 
 
 
 
 
 

The intention is for the grant of a 250 year 

leasehold interest, ensuring the City 

Council both retains the freehold interest 

and an element of ongoing control under 

the terms of the lease granted. 

 
Councillor Bore’s comments have been 
highlighted in the public report.  
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